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RELEASE

OUR BRAVE NEW WORLD

The Cotswold Link, a network for local u3as, 
located in Gloucestershire, Herefordshire, and  
Worcestershire, are holding their annual Special 
Interest Day, at The Pavilion, Hatherley Lane, 
Cheltenham, on 4th June 2024.

The subject topic for this year is OUR BRAVE 
NEW WORLD. Three expert speakers will talk 
about Artificial Intelligence, Cyber Security, and 
our interface with computers using Human 
Factors.

See full detail online at 
www.u3asites.org.uk/cotswold-link

Advance tickets only. Contact Ann Kelly on 
annMK6571@hotmail.com
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